

Executive Headteacher: Dr C Wilson Associate Headteacher: Mrs L Wood Fir Tree Lane, Newbury, Berkshire, RG14 2RA Tel: 01635 42129 Fax: 01635 230484

Email: office@firtree.newburyacademytrust.org

20th February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

## World Book Day – 7th March

Fir Tree Primary School is celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March, and this year the children are being invited to dress up as a favourite book character. On the day, there will be prizes for the best costumes in each key stage. There is no expectation to dress up at all however. The PTA are kindly holding a used costume exchange after school on the playground at 1pm on Friday 23rd February. Any no longer used costume donations would be greatly received.

## Travelling Book Fair – 21st -26th February

We are very fortunate to have reserved the Travelling Book Fair for the children to browse a wide range of books. Last year it was a huge success and we hope it will be just as successful this year. Each book purchased helps to earn free books for our school!



All classes will be given time in school to browse the selection of books and see what interests them.

Children will be able to purchase books after school in the Hall until 4pm on Wednesday 21st February, Thursday 22nd February and Monday 26th February. Please come along with your children and share our love of books and reading. There will be a good range of books for all ages with a wide range of prices. Payment can be made in cash at the fair and World Book Day £1 tokens can also be used. Alternatively, you can request an order form from the school office to pay at home and order the books for your child.

If a book has sold out, we can order extra copies and they will be delivered to school after the book fair has been collected. Payment will need to be made when ordering.

Many thanks for you continued support.

Natasha Purcell

Deputy Headteacher





